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Total Enrollment: 
 
PPCD--8 
Pre-K--42 
Kinder--71 
First--56 
Second--65 
Third—63 
Fourth--55 
Fifth—46 
 
Total 406 
 
    
 
Fifth Six Weeks Progress Reports were sent home Wednesday, March 9th. 
 
Education: We do it BIGGGER here! was this year’s theme for Texas Public Schools Week. Our 
celebration was a huge success.  We averaged 90 parents each morning for our Breakfasts. Mrs. 
Vargas and her staff did a great job. We had approximately 70 parents attend our Read Across 
America Night. A special thank you goes out to our guest readers: Chris duBois, John Esparza, 
Tiffany Esparza, Kimberly Harris, Jessica Phillips, Patricia Sutton.  Also, Erica Venegas’ and 
Peggy Logan’s students hosted a Readers Theatre event as well. Our parent liaison, Maria Perez, 
organized a great event! The community-wide open house event concluded with a Texas 
Musical. As always, Ms. Saunders and the Fourth Graders performed another great show.  
 
In keeping with the Texas theme, the Pre K classes all dressed in their cowboy gear on Thursday, 
March 10th.  Jessica Luckie and Art Roane demonstrated horseman skills and talked about the 
cowboy’s way of life and the tools they use.  
 
The Fifth Graders will participate in the first round of TAKS testing with Math on Monday, 
April the 4th and Reading on Tuesday, April the 5th.  Tutoring is still being conducted until 4:00 
p.m. Evening sessions for Math tutoring have been well attended. PTO is continuing to provide 
meals for those students who attend.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


